
 
 

________________________________________________________________________ 

        PRESS RELEASE 
 

Date:   August 28, 2012  

 

From:   Brent J. Libby, Chief  

 

Re:  Sebago Lake Water Rescue  

 

 

Standish Fire-EMS, Raymond Fire-Rescue and the Portland Water District Marine Units 

responded to a reported cap sized Sail Boat that had two sailors on board in Sebago Lake, 

between Standish, the Two Mile Limit and Frye Island 

 

While responding we were updated that a Good Samaritan boat had arrived with the cap 

sized sail boat and had the sailors and their dog aboard.  

 

On arrival with the boats, we were able to confirm that the sail boat was upside down and 

the two sailors and their dog were uninjured.  

 

Conditions on Sebago Lake this afternoon were windy and very rough. The Boat and its 

occupants were towed back to Frye Island safely; damage to the sail boat is unknown.   

 

 

 

Mutual Aid provided by: Gorham, Windham, Buxton, Limington, Sebago, Baldwin   

 

  

Please contact me with any questions  

Town of Standish 
Public Safety 
175 Northeast Rd. 

 Standish, ME 04084 

Bus.207-642-4343 

Fax 207-642-5671 

 Brent J. Libby, Chief     


